
 
Greetings	fellow	Lasallians,		
	
This	year,	our	Region	will	celebrate	the	11th	annual	Spring	into	Action	initiative	from	March	15	–	April	
15,	2022.	Spring	into	Action,	sponsored	by	the	Regional	Council	of	Young	Lasallians,	is	an	initiative	that	
highlights	the	service	done	by	Lasallians	throughout	the	academic	year.		
	
Given	the	ongoing	impact	of	COVID-19,	we	know	Lasallians	continue	to	respond	to	the	signs	of	the	times	
and	keep	service	at	the	heart	of	who	we	are	and	what	we	do.	During	this	year’s	Spring	into	Action,	we	
will	highlight	some	of	the	remarkable	service	opportunities	that	speak	to	our	shared	mission.	
	
Be	sure	to	like	and	follow	our	social	media	accounts	to	see	ministry	spotlights	and	engage	in	service-
oriented	dialogue.	In	addition,	we	would	love	to	hear	how	your	ministry	has	adapted	its	forms	of	service	
given	the	realities	present	today.	We	invite	you	to	post	about	your	service	experiences	on	social	media	
using	#SpringintoAction2022	and	tag	us	using	the	following	handles:		
	

• Twitter:	@yl_relan	
• Facebook:	Young	LasalliansRelan 	
• Instagram:	@yl_relan	

	
This	year,	we	will	provide	resources	and	tools	to	support	your	ministry’s	participation	in	Spring	into	
Action,	including	a	special	prayer	service	to	celebrate	the	beginning	of	the	initiative.	We	invite	you	to	use	
this	prayer	service	with	your	students,	clients	and	colleagues	during	the	week	of	March	21–25.	Take	a	
picture	or	short	video	of	your	ministry	using	the	prayer	service	and	post	on	social	media	using	
#SpringintoAction2022.	All	resources	are	available	on	www.Lasallian.info.		
	
We	invite	you	to	learn	more	about	Young	Lasallians	in	RELAN	and	the	Regional	Council	of	Young	
Lasallians	by	visiting	us	on	the	web	at	www.Lasallian.info/young-lasallians/.		
	
Thank	you	for	your	support	and	continued	work	as	Young	Lasallians!	
 
Together	and	by	Association,		
The	Regional	Council	of	Young	Lasallians		
	
Julia	Turner	(DENA),	Justin	Martineau	(DENA),	Julia	Kueter	Sleeper	(Midwest),	Abby	Michels	(Midwest),	
Megan	Alexander-Short	(SFNO),	Brother	Matthew	Chiantella	(SFNO),	Sarah	Laitinen	(RELAN),	Kathleen	
Swain	(LV),	Jerry	Ronald	Delva	(Francophone-Canada),	Brother	Matthew	Kotek,	FSC	(Young	Brother)	
and	Brother	Timothy	Coldwell,	FSC	(General	Councilor)	
	

 


